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Mac,

I had a chance to think about the recent things that have happened with

Mr. Nikiforos since yesterday afternoon.

I updated Anthony Slatton on what had gone on since last Friday with Mr.

Nikiforos, because he is taking over for me while I will be in

Jacksonville at the InfoSec 2007 Conference.

After discussing this, Anthony and I both feel that in light of the

facts that 1) Mr. Nikiforos has failed each one of his (March 19, 2007)

Performance Improvement Plan Objectives; 2) that Mr. Nikiforos sent that

e-mail yesterday making those false accusations; and that 3) Mr.

Nikiforos continues to be a disruptive influence in the work place, and

talking with other employees, saying negative things about me and

bragging about his e-mails; that we should remove him from the Hines VHA

OIFO ETM schedule and terminate his CSSS.NET employment as soon as

possible.

Personally, I believe that e-mails such as the one Mr. Nikiforos wrote

yesterday, are reckless, unprofessional, and defamatory.  In my opinion,

Mr. Nikiforos is out of control and a real threat to the environment

here at the VA.  Under the circumstances, to keep Mr. Nikiforos in the

position he is in right now, allows him the continued possibility to

inflict serious damage at the VA on their infrastructure, as well as the

very real possibility of inflicting serious reputational damage on me,

his Team, and CSSS.NET.

I look forward to discussing this matter with you tomorrow.

Regards,

Bill

William F. Slater, III, PMP
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